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11 October 2023 
 
Dear Parents 
 
We are now approaching the time when your son will be asked to refine his option choices, selecting subjects 
that he wishes to study in Years 9.   
 
We would like to invite you and your son to a Year 8 Parents’ meeting on Wednesday 18 October. The talk 
will begin at 6.00pm and finish at approximately 7.00pm.  The purpose and outline of the evening is as 
follows: 
 

- Introduction to the Year 8 Options process – Mr Brandon, Key Stage 3 Director;  
- Update on assessment and reporting – Mrs Worth, Deputy Headteacher; 
- The wider school community – Mr Sweeting, Leader of Year 8. 

Please do encourage your son to attend.   
 
We look forward to seeing you. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 

 
Mr J Brandon 
Director of Key Stage 3 
 

 


